
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 8 July 2024 

Dear families,  

Two weeks left until the end of this academic year, how time flies! We will soon 

be saying an emotional farewell to our Year 6 children and wishing them well on 

their new adventure! Transition week in school last week was wonderful, it was 

fantastic to see how well the children settled into their new classes. 

A reminder that tickets are on sale at the office for our theatre performance on 

Friday 12th July, the performance times are 2pm and 5pm.  

Please remember that we are holding our Summer Fayre this week on Thursday 

11th July from 3pm, this is to celebrate all that we have achieved this academic 

year, from a ‘good’ Ofsted result to a successful SIAMS inspection, and not to 

forget our BIG move onto one site! If your child usually walks home alone, please 

send a class dojo to their class teacher if you are happy for them to be dismissed 

early at 3pm.  

This week sees the end of our after-school clubs, the number of children 

accessing the wide range of clubs has been fantastic, we are currently working on 

clubs that we will be offering for the start of the next academic year. 

I hope that you can join us on Thursday for our Summer Celebration and for our 

theatre performances on Friday. 

Enjoy your week,  

Mrs Smyth  

 

Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Monday 8th July 

2G Trip to Belton House 

 

Thursday 11th July 

Summer Fayre 

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s Got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 5 Beatboxing Event 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Whole School Values Awards  

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 4th September 

First day of school 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for our Theatre 

Performance can be purchased 

through ParentMail, any problems 

please see Mrs Douglas. 

Show times: 2pm and 5pm Friday 

12th July 

 


